
23. BROMLEY – LOCAL AREA TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT SCHEME

The Area Engineer and the Local Area Traffic Management Scheme Co-ordinator presented the draft
Bromley Local Traffic Management Scheme LATMS and sought the Board’s approval to circulate it to
the public for comment.

The Board resolved:

1. That the draft Local Area Traffic Management Scheme be circulated for public comment.

2. That the proposed consultation steps take into account a closing date for submissions of 19
November and that in addition to copies of the Scheme being sent to the Bromley Residents’
Group, the primary school and Linwood Library, they should also be sent to the Management
Committee of the Bromley Community Centre and the Cemeteries Working Party.

3. That safety improvements be made to the Hargood Street/Linwood Avenue intersection and be
placed on the budget for future improvements.


